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6th May 2020 

Dear Families, 

FREE, FREE, FREE! 

I hope this email finds you safe and well. As promised in Mr Jeffery’s email last week, 

Mrs Field and I have ordered a range of arts and crafts resources for the children to be 

made into individual creative arts packs. The packs are being provided completely free of 

charge.  

 

Each pack will contain: 

 1 pair of scissors 

 1 roll of sellotape 

 1 glue stick 

 1 set of watercolour paints 

 2 different sized paint brushes 

 Colouring pencils 

 Felt tip pens 

 Pipe cleaners 

 Tissue paper 

 Pompoms 

 Glitter glue pens 

 Lollipop sticks 

 Coloured card 

 White card 

 Foam squares 

 Half masks 

 Pinwheel 

 Matchboxes 

 Key chain 

 Wooden butterfly 

 Glitter  

 Wooden person 
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These packs are not statutory but they will be a lot of fun for the children. Therefore, 

we would like to know how many children would be interested in one so that we can get 

the resources ready for you. 

If your child would like a creative arts pack, please call the school office by 12:00pm on 

Friday 8th May to arrange a time slot for collection.  Collections will take place on 

Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 13th May.  When collecting your pack, in your allocated 

time slot, please remember to follow the government guidelines for social distancing 

leaving 2 metre distances. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Miss Hibbett  

Phase Leader 
 


